CHRISTMAS BAGS FOR HAITI - 2024
ILIOBERT DESTINE

We would like to try to send Christmas bags again this year to Brother Destine for the

children on the Mountain. We will be sending them earlier this year than last year, so
they will arrive in plenty of time for him to be able to distribute the items before
Christmas. If you would like to help with this project, all items would be greatly
appreciated.

The following is a list of things that will be most useful for the children.

Personal Hygiene Items: toothbrush, toothpaste, deodorant, bar soap, wash cloth,
shampoo, hair brush, hair combs, hand mirror, hairbands, hair clips, nail clippers,
band aids, chap stick.

School Supplies: composition notebooks, pencils, erasers, pencil sharpener, ink pens,
coloring books, crayons, colored pencils, rulers, school safety scissors, book bags,
drawstring bags, pencil boxes.

Jewelry: necklace, earrings, bracelet, slap wrist bands, rubber bracelets, sun glasses,
wristwatch (for older children)

Toys: cars (motorcycles, trucks, airplanes, etc.), stuffed animals, tennis ball, soccer
ball, inflatable bouncy balls, yo-yo, harmonica, recorder, stickers, jigsaw puzzles,
games, crafting kits (beads, jewelry, etc.), balloons, flashlights with batteries.

Clothing: T-shirt, blouse, skirts, shorts, dresses, lightweight socks, ball caps, shoes,
flip flops. (These items can be placed loosely inside the barrels.)

Things that should NOT be sent:
NO toy guns, NO playing cards, NOTHING that looks demonic.

When packing items:

* Please pack in 2 Gallon zip lock bags.

* Please pack and designate according to the following age groups:

3-S5 yrs., 6-8 yrs., 9-11 yrs., 12-14 yrs.

* Please pack and label each bag BOY or GIRL.

» We kindly ask that each bag be accompanied with a $5.00 donation to help with
the packing and shipping cost and custom fees.

* All bags need to be delivered to Fundamental Baptist Home Missions Office no
later than September 6th. This will give us time to pack the barrels and ship them.

If you have any questions, please contact either Joe Hendricks at 828-461-8591
or the Mission Board at 704-629-4176.

Thank you so much for helping us with this project.



